OCF Celebrates College Student Sunday on August 25, 2024

Published 8/22/24



This Sunday, August 25, 2024, has been designated by the Assembly of Bishops as College Student Sunday.

For those who do not know, Orthodox Christian Fellowship continues to support a network of over 250 on-campus chapters, while also providing dynamic programming through local and regional retreats, virtual opportunities for students, College Conference, Real Break, and the Summer Leadership Institute - as well as the newest Campus Ministry Initiative.

College life brings unique challenges for our youth. The OCF's wonderful and life-giving ministry ensures our Orthodox Church and faith remain an active part of campus life. Y2AM asks for your assistance in recognizing the college students within your parish, inviting them to share their OCF experience, and encourage donations to this vital ministry. Parishes are asked to please acknowledge and celebrate their Orthodox College Students by taking a special collection to aid the student ministry of the Orthodox Christian Fellowship (OCF).

In addition, donations can be made by scanning the QR code on the image, or by visiting <u>ocf.net/donate</u>. We extend our heartfelt thanks for your generosity and support on behalf of our young people! For more information about OCF College Student Sunday, visit: https://www.ocf.net/college-student-sunday.

Photo: Y2AM.